
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

County of El Paso Purchasing Department 
 500 East San Antonio, Room 500 
 El Paso, Texas 79901  
 (915) 546-2048 / Fax: (915) 546-8180 

 
 

ADDENDUM 2 
 

To:  All Interested Proposers 
  
From:  Linda Gonzalez, Inventory Bid Technician  
  
Date:  August 1, 2008 
  
Subject: Bid # 08-101, Ten Roof Top Units for the Jail Annex        
 
 

• Please Note: Bid Opening has been extended to Thursday, August 14, 2008 
at 2:00 p.m. 

 
The Purchasing Department received questions relating to the above referenced 
proposal; the response to the following question: 
 
1.  Are the units connected to any type of EMS or Fire alarm system?  If so who will 
reconnect. 
Yes they are connected to a fire alarm system. And the contractor installing the new 
units will reconnect them.   
 
2.  What is the time frame, when do you plan on doing this work? 
As soon as the contract is awarded to a vendor we will set a start date. 
 
3.  Can we use existing electrical disconnect?  
Yes 
 
4.  Will State Hub Certification be considered? 
No 
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